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Subject: Vaccine against tuberculosis

One of the growing public health threats in Europe is the spread of tuberculosis (TB), especially in its 
drug-resistant forms. While one part of the problem is the treatment of people infected with TB, 
another part is the lack of sufficient measures to prevent the spread of the disease. 

In connection with this, can the Commission please answer the following:

– When can we expect to see a new working vaccine against tuberculosis?

– What, if any, initiatives and support does the Commission have with regard to developing better 
prevention measures against tuberculosis, including new vaccine(s)?


